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9th December, 2021
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Year 6 are walking to Hunter Park next Wednesday to have a games session and use scooters in the skate park
(for those who are confident and regular scooter riders at the skate park)

Students have also asked if they could purchase a snack at the pool kiosk at own expense (maximum of $10
please). A PBL lunch is being provided on the return to school for all students before the Colour Fun Run.

Due to the scooters not being considered by the Department of Education as regular, safe school activities we
need parents to complete the permission note before any student will be able to use their scooters. Student
must also wear a helmet if wishing to participate.

Scooters may come to school on the morning of the activity and be left in the classroom until we move to the
park. The scooters and additional equipment will be transported via a car to the skate park.

If your child is wishing to bring their scooter please ensure they have the following:

o A hard-shell helmet of a Standards Australia approved design. Helmets designed specifically for

skateboarding, roller and in-line skating are commercially available. Standards Australia approved de-
sign cycling helmets are also suitable. Your child must understand that this helmet must be worn at all

times

o If your child is inexperienced or beginner who has not mastered the basic fundamentals of skateboard-
ing they must wear knee. elbow pads and wrist guards.

o Students need to wear long sleeves, long pants and soft-soled sports shoes
o Students will not be using scooter on streets or sidewalks under any circumstances.

If you have any questions in regard to this day, please do not hesitate in contacting the school 68472043.

Yours Sincerely

Amy Spora
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I acknowledge that my child will be walking to
Hunter park to participate in a Year 6 activity on Wednesday 9th December, 2021.

Parents/ Caregiver

I acknowledge that my child will be riding their scooter at
Hunter Skate Park and will be wearing a helmet, is experienced and will be wearing appropriate clothing.
(A hard-shell helmet of a Standards Australia approved design. Helmets designed specifically for skate-
boarding, roller and in-line skating are commercially available. Standards Australia approved design cy-
cling helmets are also suitable. Your child must understand that this helmet must be worn at all times.

If your child is inexperienced or beginner who has not mastered the basic fundamentals of skateboarding,
they must wear knee, elbow pads and wrist guards.

Students need to wear long sleeves, long pants and soft-soled sports shoes. Students will not be using

scooters on streets or sidewalks under any circumstances.

Signed

Parent / Guardian Student



